REGIONAL DISTRICT

of Fraser-Fort George

EVACUATION ALERT RESCIND

SWIFT CREEK AREA
August 13, 2021 - 11:00 hrs

The Evacuation Alert, pursuant to the Authority of Section 12(1) of the Emergency Program Act, issued July 31, 2021
by the Village of Valemount and Regional District of Fraser-Fort George for the Swift Creek area has been rescinded.

Residents are encouraged to sign up for the Village of Valemount and Regional District's emergency notification
systems.

Village of Valemount

Residents living within the Village of Valemount can sign up for alerts at:

https://valemount.ca/services/emergency-preparedness

Reqional District of Fraser-Fort George

Residents living outside the Village of Valemount can sign up for alerts from the Regional District at:

http:/iwww.rdffq.be.ca/uploads/PublicSafety/Emergency-Management/PAS FAQ.pdf
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